

## **October 2023 Newsletter**

Hello Niagara Frontier Chapter Members,

I hope everyone had a great summer and autumn has been treating you well! The weather has been great!

Our welcome back member Happy Hour/Mixer at Duende Cantina at Silo City was a great time and a fun place to check out!

Unfortunately our plans for Bills Stadium Construction Tour did not work out for October. We are working on planning a spring tour of the stadium construction.

We still are completing plans for an OSHA Update and 300 Record Keeping (Tentative topic) for November. Watch for a meeting notice.

Painters' Union Hall Tour and demonstration of Virtual Reality Training - January (Tentative)

We are working on other ideas for meeting topics and welcome your thoughts let us know at president.nfassp@gmail.com!

Remember you can keep up to date with the Chapter by visiting the NFASSP website at <a href="https://nf.assp.org/">https://nf.assp.org/</a>.

## See you at our next meeting!

-NFASSP Executive Board, and Tom Marino, President, and Vice President Tony Buttino, Treasurer/Secretary